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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Central Washington Medical Group Welcomes New Doctor 

 

Yakima, WASH – July 23, 2013 – Central Washington Internal Medicine, an affiliate 

clinic of the Central Washington Medical Group, announced today that Qilin “Q” Lu, 

MD, has joined the clinic.  

 

Board-certified in internal medicine, Dr. Lu was born in China but grew up in South 

Africa. He completed medical school in South Africa at the University of Witwatersrand 

in 2006 with international experience in internal medicine.  

 

Dr. Lu began his Internal Medicine Residency at Weiss Memorial Hospital in Chicago in 

2010 and joined Central Washington Internal Medicine this month. Dr. Lu is patient and 

compassionate with adult patients. He has a passion for practicing a holistic approach to 

health and enjoys working with adult patients.  

 
When not practicing medicine, Dr. Lu enjoys maintaining an active lifestyle and spending time 

with his family. He is currently accepting new patients and can be reached at (509) 577-4600. 
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